Milly Southworth

From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 November 2022 11:56

To: 'Milly Southworth'

Subject: FW: News from the Cornish Buildings Group 'Buildings at Risk' project

Attachments: 50 Years of the Cornish Buildings Group.JPG

Kind regards,

Danielle

Danielle Argrave

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165 e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD



f

From: Paul Holden <cbgcasework@gmail.com>

Sent: 21 November 2022 15:40

To: Paul Holden <cbgcasework@gmail.com>

Subject: Fwd: News from the Cornish Buildings Group 'Buildings at Risk' project

Latest updates and news from the Cornish Buildings Group Buildings at Risk Project.

Our top 15 buildings at risk list as published in September 2022

Group announces top 15 buildings at risk in Cornwall

Updates on the to 15 buildings at risk

Newsletter No.19. Updates on buildings at risk.

Good news stories

Newsletter No.20. Prevention is better than Cure

Do we really care about our industrial heritage

Five years on! Do we really care about our industrial heritage?

A Christmas stocking filler? Celebrating 50 years of the CBG

New book showcases 50 years of the Cornish Buildings Group

Thank you for your continued support. Please feel free to share with your networks.

Keep an eye on the blog for the Christmas longer read.

Paul Holden